
  

 

A message from Dan Otero, CEO of Hidalgo Medical Services: 

First, I want to thank all HMS employees and all local healthcare service providers, local essential 

businesses, public service agencies and all local governments, as well as all their employees, for all the 

hard work and dedication serving our communities during this trying time.  

I also want to thank HMS patients and clients who have so graciously adapted to the new service 

delivery models we have in place to provide care and services during the COVID-19 situation. 

Remember; continue to follow all local, state and national guidelines to help keep yourself, your loved 

ones and our communities as safe as possible. 

HMS continues to provide telephonic and expanded telehealth options to ensure you take care of all 

your medical, mental health, emergency dental, family support and senior service needs. Please call 

888-271-3596 or 388-1511 today, to schedule your next appointment to support your total health at a 

time when whole healthcare is most critical. Your Total Health continues to be our Total Commitment! 


